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To: Bartrom, Linda;
Dr. Linda Bartrom,

This email is in regards to the colaborative work that you will be doing out of room 504 at Villa Park High School. This is a valuable step in
linking our under represented students from our various feeder school to the wonderful and exciting world of science. Thank you tc you
and your team of dedicated service minded professionals.

Ed Howard
Principal
Villa Park High School



